
 

 

Overview & Scrutiny Committee  
held on 5 July 2022 

 
Summary of Comments made on the Cabinet Agenda for  

Tuesday 5 July 2022
 

5 New projects for the Leisure Development Programme 

 
The Overview & Scrutiny Committee supported the recommendations in the 

report. Members were keen to ensure the individual projects were referred to the 
Programme Advisory Boards.  
 

Some broad comments were made about the provision of sports facilities across 

the District and the Committee recommended to Cabinet that these should be 
discussed at the Programme Advisory Boards (PAB’s) 
 

The Cabinet is required to vote on this because it forms a 
recommendation to it. 

 

 
The Committee wanted to see the ongoing use of project management reviewed 
and expressed a keenness to ensure these will be looked at to help deliver a range 

of projects moving forward. 
 

6 & 13  
 Continuation of Hydrogen Hub Project and Confidential Appendix 

 

The Overview & Scrutiny Committee supported the work going forward and was 
keen to see the business case develop, particularly relating to the return on 

investment and the case for electric vehicles vs hydrogen vehicles and how these 
technologies evolve over time. 
 

7 South Warwickshire Electric Vehicle Charging (EV) Strategy 
 

The Overview & Scrutiny Committee recommended that this item continue to be 

discussed by the Climate Change Programme Advisory Board (PAB) in order to 
shape the strategy before it returns to Cabinet. 
 

The Cabinet is required to vote on this because it forms a 
recommendation to it. 

 

 
9 Supporting our Communities 

 

The Overview & Scrutiny Committee supported the recommendations in the 
report. Members wished to reinforce its appreciation of the outstanding effort of 

officers and Members, recognising the work that has been put in to keep services 
going to residents throughout the last two years.  
 

The Committee also recommended that Members take part of a public round of 
applause for staff at the next full Council meeting on 28 July. 

 



The Overview & Scrutiny Committee welcomed the service area plans. Members 

recognised the amount of that work that had gone into them and expressed a 
desire to see these in the context of historical data.  

 
Members also recognised the high amount of information received and requested 

that attention is paid to how best to communicate changes to key performance 
indicators.  
 

The Overview & Scrutiny Committee recommended to Cabinet that  

 
(1) officers could look at other ways to distribute the information in the Energy 

Price Rise Leaflet (appendix 3 to the report) via Parish/Town Councils / 

District Councillors; 
 

(2) The Committee asked officers to produce a definition of the RAG status to 
be used across the Council for consistency; and 
 

(3) The Committee asked that the performance measures are reviewed by the 
PAB’s so ensure they measure things of importance and are clear in what 

they’re measuring. 
 

The Cabinet is required to vote on this because it forms a 
recommendation to it. 
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